

## A Word from Kim

I hope that everyone is enjoying this beautiful weather that we are having! I know that it is hot outside, but I keep telling my patients that it sure is better than shovelling snow! Before we know it, winter will be here and we will all be complaining about how cold it is!

I would like to take this opportunity to remind everyone that the clinic will be closed for summer holidays during the first two weeks of August. We will open on Monday August 16th @ 9:00 a.m.

As the summer holidays are coming to an end and everyone goes back to their regular routines, this might be a good time to get new dentures before the snow arrives! Dentures could take approximately 4-6 weeks to make, depending on the type that you need.

Just a reminder that we are going to be offering a special 'Mouth Guard Promotion' the week of August 15th for the low price of \$30.00 each. That's an incredible savings of \$20.00 off of our regular price! We use Pro-Form laminates and each Mouth Guard is custom fitted. This is just in time for the hockey season and various sports that will be starting up as 'Back to School' approaches. Look for our advertisement in the Collingwood Connection on August 12th.

We are also going to do a Mouth Guard clinic at the arena for a hockey tournament on the weekend of October 22nd. I will provide you with more details as this approaches.

Enjoy the rest of your summer and I look forward to seeing you in the near future!











## Why a Denturist?

Replacing your natural teeth is more than trusting someone with your smile. Your appearance and your entire image are at stake.

Your Denturist is an expert; a specialist in the design, construction, fitting and adjustment of complete and removable partial dentures, as well as overdentures on implants.

Denturists have the professional designation "DD" (Diploma in Denturism). The literal meaning of the word Denturist is "one who makes dentures".

Denturists study the clinical and technical aspects of removable dentures and general health longer than any other oral health care practitioner. The College of Denturists of Ontario acknowledges that Denturists are "Denture Specialists".

Your Denturist's expertise and professionalism make him or her the best possible choice to help you derive the maximum benefit from the most advanced denture technology.

Most Denturist's have a lab on the premises, which will save time and money for the patient.

If your dentures are more than five years old, make an appointment to talk with your Denturist. You can improve your appearance, self-confidence and possibly your health with quality replacement dentures.

## Recipe

**Best Lemonade Ever!** 

1 3/4 cups white sugar 8 cups water

1 1/2 cups lemon juice



In a small saucepan, combine sugar and 1 cup of water. Bring to boil and stir to dissolve sugar. Allow to cool to room temperature, then cover and refrigerate until chilled.

Remove seeds from lemon juice, but leave pulp. In pitcher, stir together chilled syrup, lemon juice and remaining 7 cups of water.



We have a full service denture lab on the premises which is cost effective for our patients.

If you like our service, "please tell someone". If you don't, then "please tell us."

Call our office to schedule an appointment that is convenient for you.

Our practice continues to grow by referrals from our patients.



## Helpful Tips

Dentures are false teeth, but should be treated the same way that you treat you permanent teeth. Plaque can build up on your dentures just like your natural teeth, so it is very important to clean your dentures inside and out daily. This will help to maintain optimal oral health. It will also help keep your appliance stain and odour free, as well as freshen your breath!
\*Don't forget that you need to change your denture brush annually!

